
MEMO# 1911

May 14, 1990

CORRECTION
May 14, 1990 TO: STATE LIAISON COMMITTEE NO. 12-90 RE: CORRECTION
__________________________________________________________ We are re-sending Memorandum
to State Liaison Committee No. 11-90, dated May 9, 1990, because the first mailing was
missing the Institute's letter to Susan Bryant. We apologize for any inconvenience. Susan S.
Burgess Legal Assistant Attachment
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